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Shepton Beauchamp Church School &  

St Mary & St Peter’s Church School  
 Together We Flourish 

15th September 2022 
 

VICTORIAN HOUSE AND HOMES - VISIT TO RURAL LIFE MUSEUM, GLASTONBURY 

TUESDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

We have arranged a Victorian House and Homes Workshop at the Rural Life Museum in Glastonbury for all 

EYFS (Yr R) and KS1 pupils from Gruffalo Class and Phoenix Class on Tuesday 27th September. This is a fantastic 

opportunity to bring to life our class topic where we will experience everyday Victorian life through cooking drop 

scones on the range in the museum kitchen and having a go at making a Victorian rag rug. There will also be an 

opportunity to take part in handling some original objects from the period. 
 

We are asking Phoenix Class from Shepton Beauchamp to be dropped off at St Mary and St Peter’s on this 

day to be able to give the children as much from the day as possible at the Museum. Please drop your child/ren 

between 8.30am and 8.45am. The coach will leave soon after registration and will return for collection as usual 

at the end of the school day to both schools. 
 

There is a voluntary contribution of £13.00 per child for this trip. Please log in to Parent Pay to give your 

consent to your child/ren joining the trip and to make your voluntary contribution by THURSDAY 22ND 

SEPTEMBER. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding and you wish to access this, there will be no 

charge. Please ask in the School Office if you are unsure of your Pupil Premium eligibility.  
 

If you are unable to use Parent Pay you will need to send your contribution to the School Office where you will be 

given a full consent form to complete. PLEASE NOTE: If insufficient contributions are received, it may be 

necessary to cancel the trip. 
 

A school packed lunch will be provided for all children unless you opt out. You are able to select a packed lunch 

option when you consent via Parent Pay. Alternatively, please email office@threesaints.bwmat.org with your choice 

of CHEESE, HAM or NO PACKED LUNCH ASAP and by 9.00am on TUESDAY 20TH SEPTEMBER at the 

latest.  
 

All children will need to wear their full school uniform, bring a coat and a refillable water bottle in a small 

rucksack that they can easily carry and a packed lunch if you opt out of the school packed lunch. 
 

We hope that the children will have a fabulous time which will really bring this learning to life.  
 

 

Any questions, please let us know 
 

Mrs Best                Mrs Wells  

Gruffalo Class Teacher Phoenix Class Teacher  
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